
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

It is our privilege to congratulate the members of the Council and all the members 

of the Chamber of Auditors of the Republic of Azerbaijan for accomplishing great 

things over the last quarter of a century, while also masterfully managing an 

impressive number of programs, activities and events.     

This 25th Anniversary demonstrates that your Chamber and the audit profession in 

your country have considerably strengthened their position over the years and 

reached a significant milestone while serving the public interest, contributing to the 

development of national and international financial markets and economies as well 

as increasing financial trust and transparency.  

Council and members of the Chamber tireless efforts are recognized and deeply 

appreciated, confirmed by the received awards for merit in the development of audit 

activities, both nationally and internationally.  

On this auspicious occasion on behalf of the Association of Professional 

Accountants and Auditors, its Council and more than one thousand members, we 

would like to extend our sincere congratulations on your high professional 

performance hitherto.   

Please accept our best wishes for an enjoyable celebration on this very special silver 

anniversary occasion and good luck for future great accomplishments! 
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GFPAA’ Members 

With kind regards and respect,   
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